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Zoetermeer, 25 April 2025 

 

Re: Membership NOFOTA 
 

Dear Mr. Wesenhagen, 

 

Reference is made to your membership application sheet. It is with pleasure that we inform you 

that the Council has approved your application and that you are noted as a C-member of NOFOTA 

as from 25 April 2025. 

 

The membership of NOFOTA runs from 1st January up to 31st December of each year. We will 

send you an invoice for the 2025 membership separately. The full annual membership fee for 

2025 is fixed at € 600,00. Termination of the membership should be done in writing before the 1st 

of October as per the By-Laws of NOFOTA. 

 

The Annual Report 2024 is available on the website as well as the latest circular Letters, covering 

information on trade and events. The AGM and Annual Dinner is being held every year in April. 

The Midsummer Trade Reception (together with Het Comité) is planned on 25 June. The golf 

tournament will be held on 27 June. The seminar on Trading Rules is usually being held in Autumn 

(tba). To find the Annual Report, the list of members, arbitrators and other information is only 

available for members, you need to log in to the members section of the NOFOTA website.  

 

You can log in on the members section of the website by using your e-mail address. You can 

amend or ask for your password by pressing “forgot password”. If other colleagues want to have 

access to the website and receive circular letters, please let me know their names and e-mail 

addresses. The latest version of the NOFOTA Trading Rules and the Rules for Arbitration are 

available on the website too. 

 

We trust to have informed you sufficiently. If you have any questions please feel free to contact 

the secretariat. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ron van Noord 

Secretary General 


